
DMCA Takedown Notice 
Dear DMCA Agent, 

 

I am writing to formally request a DMCA takedown concerning the unauthorized use and 

fraudulent activities being conducted across various services by a server associated with 

the domain 6b6t.org. This server is being used to promote a fake and deceptive Minecraft 

server that is misrepresenting itself as the legitimate 6b6t Minecraft server, which we own 

under 6b6t.ca. 

For over eight years, 6b6t.ca has existed as the authentic Minecraft server, building a loyal 

community and distinctive reputation. However, 6b6t.org, which was originally owned by 

our company Xera and subsequently stolen, has been running a fraudulent copy of our 

server for the past two years. This server is using our brand name, logos, and other 

intellectual property across multiple services, including but not limited to DDoS protection, 

hosting, and Discord, to deceive players and cause confusion. 

The actions of the 6b6t.org server and its current owners have caused significant financial 

damage to Xera, the company that owns both 6b6t.ca and 8b8t.me. Their misuse of the 

6b6t name and the fraudulent operation of a server under this name have resulted in a 

substantial loss in revenue, severely hindering the growth and success of our legitimate 

servers. Our efforts to revive the original server in 2022 and 2023 were undermined by 

these actions, preventing us from fully capitalizing on our brand and community. 

I have a good faith belief that the use of the content and branding across these services is 

not authorized by the copyright owner, its agent, or the law. Under penalty of perjury, I 

confirm that the information provided in this notification is accurate, and I am authorized to 

act on behalf of the owner of the exclusive rights being infringed. I hereby request that you 

remove or disable the fraudulent server and its associated services, including any DDoS 

protection and hosting providers, to prevent further unauthorized use and distribution of 

our intellectual property. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nate Legault 

CEO Of Xera 

nate@xera.ca 


